
From: "Gabrielle Williams" 
Sent: 10/10/2021 11:15 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Sea wall at South Narrabeen beach 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Along with many other people, I think the sea wall currently being built along South Narrabeen beach looks 
horrendous and according to good science, will greatly disturb the natural wave processes on the beach resulting in 
gradual sand removal. Perhaps council are planning constant sand replenishment, but surely this is neither cost 
effective not environmentally sustainable. 

Building houses so close to the ocean was a poor decision. Compulsory acquisition at current market value would be 
a solution. Remove the affected houses and allow the natural coming and going of sand as nature intended. If we 
limit climate change, as much of the world are aiming to do, we will avoid a worsening of the extreme storms we've 
experienced in recent years and the threat to Pittwater Road will be limited. 

I would be happy to have a rise in my rates to help council deal with this problem 

Gabrielle Williams 
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